
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

It is my pleasure to acquaint you with one of my most outstanding researchers, Razieh 

Kashefikhishan, who is keen to pursue the Postdoctoral Fellowship in Iranian Studies. 

I have known Razieh since 2017, when I met her at the National Conference on Morphology 

held in Tehran- Iran. At the meeting, she presented the work and answered all the questions from 

the audience in a clear and professional manner. I realized her as a quite remarkable and hard-

working student and researcher with a strong research interest. The quality of her research work 

was so compelling that made us cooperate in writing a valuable research paper, which finally 

was published in Journal of Advances in Linguistics. I’ve cooperated with many students in 

writing papers and I rank Razieh among top 5 students in research work, she is a very disciplined 

student with a pleasant personality. Not only is she interested and active to do individual work, 

she is also very good at team work and she succeeded in submitting a couple of papers to 

international journals and conferences.  

I respect her decision to further pursue her specific research interests at your university, and I am 

confident that she will be a highly valuable addition to the postdoctoral program, where she 

could develop and apply her extraordinary talents. Therefore, I strongly recommend her for this 

position. Should you have any questions with regards to Razieh Kashefikishan, I will be pleased 

to answer them. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Maryam Iraji  

Assistant professor and Head of Linguistics Department, Azad University of Central Branch 

 

 

 



 

Date: 03/08/2023 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

 

The following is a short introduction to one of our top employees, Dr Razieh KashefiKhishan. 

 

I have known Razieh since 2018, when she was accepted as a lecturer in our center. All levels 

of Persian are taught by her and all the students and I are satisfied with her. She is a 

hardworking and quite remarkable teacher. She has conducted three workshops at the 

university on how to teach listening and speaking skills. Moreover, she conducted a webinar 

for non-Persian speakers for our center. She is incredibly disciplined and highly motivated. 

Additionally, she is very good at working in a team, compiling textbooks and papers, oral and 

written tests, compiling educational magazines, has been an examiner for Persian proficiency, 

a member of the Recruitment Committee, and an expert. In terms of Iranian studies, she has a 

great deal of knowledge and ideas. Therefore, I strongly recommend her for a Persian teacher 

position. I will be happy to answer any questions you may have regarding Dr Razieh 

KashefiKhishan. 

 
Best regards, 

Dr Sara Kiani 

Education Committee Chair and Supervisor of AAZFA, 

Alzahra University, Tehran 


